
 

 

 
We'll win it! 

 
Dear guests, 
 
all bookings we confirmed this year are Corona Virus – Risk Free. 
 
We are stronger! 
 
We expect and believe that as a human species, we are more powerful and  
intelligent than a virus and we will find a way to deal with it. 
 
Of course everyone has to do their part. 
Let's stay calm and smart 
let's listen to the health professionals, 

let's stay at home 
think about thorough hand washing and 
we keep the prescribed distance. 
So we can stop the virus together. 
 
We have time now. 
Time to sit down, be together and have a cup of tea together. 
Think in peace, call friends you haven't heard from in a long time. 
Support each other, read the book you have wanted to read for so long. 
We can finally rest a little. 
We have many things; Electricity, water, internet, something to eat, 
intelligence and one another. 
 
Let us believe in a positive solution to this situation. 
We will adapt and win at all levels - 
on the health, economic, political and human levels - we have the solution. We 
have it in our hands. 



 

 

 
As a camp that respects and appreciates its guests, we offer maximum 
flexibility. 
For all reservations that have already been confirmed by us, the full deposit 
can be paid by April 20, 2020 on this extraordinary occasion. 
If you have already paid the deposit and cannot enjoy the holiday due to the 
Corona Virus, we will fully refund your deposit on request. 
Another option is to transfer full payment of the deposit to use it in next year. 

Q You cannot lose your deposit due to the Corona Virus. 
 
Life and health have no price and immediately afterwards comes a well-
deserved and urgently needed break. 
 
If you want to camp this year, you can contact us to find out what's 
available. 
 
We hope to see you on your planned vacation and that you can enjoy it like 
never before. 
 
"Stay strong, smart and positive"! 
 
Do not forget that we love you!  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 

 


